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CLC Working Weekend attendees tour Husky Stadium re-model
Thank you to our host Turner Construction Company

CLC Working Weekend Speaker Series
“Leadership and a Sound Economy” with guest Rob McKenna

CONSTRUCTION LEADERSHIP COUNCIL

Welcome to the Leadership-Link

Welcome CLC members to the first edition of the
Leadership-Link. A quarterly newsletter from the CLC
National Steering Committee purposed to keep
members informed and to give a forum for Chapter to
tell their stories and successes.

This edition will focus on the recent Working Weekend in
Seattle, WA, to introduce the National Steering
Committee, and review our 2012 initiatives as a National
Steering Committee. We would like future editions to
focus more on what is going on in local chapters around
the country. In order to do that we need to hear from
your chapter! Please see additional information on page
2 on how you can get involved.

CLC National Working Weekend
2012

The CLC National Working Weekend 2012 was held in
Seattle Washington September 20"-22" Co-sponsored
by AGC of Washington the event was held at the Westin
Seattle and featured several Development Sessions,
Networking Events, and an engaging Keynote Speaker.
Jim Whittaker shared the incredible story of his life’s
journey and all of the risks that he had taken that
helped him grow along the way. Professional
Development Sessions included:

e |IT Trends in Construction

e The 90-Minute MBA

e From Project Manager to Business Developer

e Project and Business Records in the Digital Age

e Leadership and a Sound Economy

e Risk Management: Pike Place Market

Renovation

e Panel of Legends: Access to Experience
Friday’s events concluded with breathtaking views on
an Argosy Cruise evening reception. Saturday finished
the weekend with a Project Presentation and Jobsite
Tour of Husky Stadium presented by Turner
Construction. The weekend was a great success with a
record 127 attendees and an amazing assortment of
speakers and experiences. A big thank you from the
CLC National Steering Committee goes out to everyone
involved in making this a great success.

Save the Date: 2013 CLC National Working Weekend
will be held in St. Louis, MO 9/12/13-9/14/13
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2012 Steering Committee

Initiatives

Charitable Event

Committee: Kyle Pennington, Andy Johnson, Frank
Wilson

Purpose: The Community Service Committee of the
National CLC has a big goal for 2013 that involves you.
Like many chapters, yours is probably already doing
something to benefit your community. Next year we're
asking chapters to hold this event or a new one
sometime in the month of September. It can take
whatever form your chapter feels can best benefit for
your community. It's a chance for your chapter to be
recognized on a national level. Stay tuned in January
for more information and ideas about the event.
Communication

Committee: Sarah Miller, Brian Travis, Jason
Schneider, Chet Braun

Purpose: To make communication between the
National Steering Committee and the local CLC
chapters and their members more effective and to offer
a platform for local CLC chapters to showcase the
great things that they are doing in their communities
and in their organizations.

Mentorship

Committee: Devlyn Quinn-Emilio, Doug Tapp, Chad
Martin, Joe Meuleman

Purpose: Provide a structured mentorship program
with AGC officers and other established leaders to
promote the transition from the CLC Steering
Committee to active involvement with the divisions,
committees, forums, and other councils. The program
is also intended to provide a model for use at the local
chapter level.

How to Feature your Chapter
Do you want a chance to showcase what your chapter
is doing? Send your articles and photos to
curriculum@agc.org for a chance to be featured in the
next issue of the Leadership-LINK. Limit articles to
less than 250 words and submit quality photos with
captions. This Newsletter will run quarterly and feature
as many great articles from around the country as we
can. We hope to hear from you soon!




